
Dear esteemed members of the Pensacola Chamber of Commerce, 

My name is Carey-Anne Sikorowski, and I am thrilled to introduce myself and my new business, PTCCS - 

Pensacola Trash Can Cleaning Services, to the vibrant community of Pensacola. 

As a proud woman entrepreneur, I have deep roots to this beautiful coast. Coming from the nearby city 

of Fairhope, I have fond memories of spending beach days in Pensacola. Now, after dedicating 8 years to 

respiratory therapy, I am embarking on an exciting new journey as a business owner. 

PTCCS will officially open its doors on August 1st, and I could not be more excited to provide a much-

deserved service to our community. Our mission is simple yet significant - we aim to keep our 

neighborhoods clean, hygienic, odor-free, and safe while fostering a strong sense of community and 

service. 

We understand the importance of support and word-of-mouth in establishing a successful business. In 

our initial phase, we will be offering free cleanings to selected neighborhoods in exchange for honest 

reviews. If you know of any neighborhoods or homes that could benefit from our services, please feel 

free to share it with us via email. 

Moreover, giving back to the community is at the core of PTCCS's values. We are actively seeking 

partnerships with local non-profit organizations to collaborate on initiatives that will positively impact 

the people of Pensacola. Together, we can create a cleaner and greener environment for everyone to 

enjoy. Once a partnership is made, we hope to donate a percentage of profits to the organization 

helping to fund coastal cleanups, environmental education events, etc., updates will be posted on our 

Facebook. 

PTCCS is committed to making life easier for all residents. In addition to our trash can cleaning services, 

we will also provide trash can valet services for areas that lack this option, and we will proudly offer 

senior discounts to honor our esteemed elders. 

I genuinely believe in the power of community, and I am eager to immerse PTCCS in local events and 

activities that promote unity and goodwill. Your support in spreading the word about our services would 

mean the world to us, and we look forward to earning your trust and loyalty. 

Please feel free to reach out to me at pensacolatrashcancleaning@gmail.com if you have any questions, 

suggestions, or opportunities for collaboration. Let's work together to keep Pensacola beautiful and 

serve its wonderful residents. 

I am excited to contribute to the growth and well-being of our community and to meet and serve each 

one of you. 

 

Warm regards, 

Carey-Anne Sikorowski 

Owner, PTCCS - Pensacola Trash Can Cleaning Services 

850-889-1808 
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